
From: Pedram Faghihi  
Sent: Tuesday, February 22, 2022 8:37 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: 13.4 Agenda Feb 23 

  

Hello, 

I would like to emphasize the urgent need for multiple Pickleball indoor/outdoor courts in 
Richmond Hill. 

This is  a fast growing sport and we are facing lack of courts. 

I'd appreciate your attention and support on this matter. 
 

--  

Regards, 
 
Pedram Faghihi 

Richmond Hill Resident  

mailto:clerks@richmondhill.ca

